



October 12, 2010

Jon Daskam Cobalt Construction 2465 West Shore Road Warwick, RI 02889-8843

Dear Jon:

On behalf of the RI Hospitality Association, I am pleased to announce that you will be recognized with our:

Hospitality Man of the Year

The award will be presented at our Annual Meeting on December 1, 2010 beginning with an exhibit at 4:00 p.m.

We will need your headshot photograph and a brief bio sent to our office by Friday, November 12, 2010 to include in our program. You can send this directly to Amy Cordeiro at amy@rihospitality.org.

Invitations will be mailed shortly. Advanced reservations can be made, please call us at (401) 223-1120.

I look forward to seeing you on December 1!

Sincerely

Dale J. Venturini
President/CEO



